
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, N.C. Department of 
Environmental Quality and Multistate Trust Invite You to Attend 

 

Public Availability Session, 4 to 6 p.m. 
Speak one-on-one with Superfund Site and public health experts. 

 

Public Meeting, 6 to 8 p.m. 
U.S. EPA, N.C. DEQ, N.C. Division of Public Health and 

Multistate Trust will provide Site updates and answer questions. 
 

Topics will include: 
▪ Environmental investigations, 
▪ Redevelopment planning, 
▪ Natural resource restoration, and 
▪ N.C. Division of Public Health’s recommended limits on 

consumption of fish and shellfish from waters near the Site. 
 

Multistate Trust will provide light refreshments. 
 

If you have questions, please contact: 
EPA Community Involvement Coordinator L’Tonya Spencer, (404) 562‐8463, spencer.latonya@epa.gov 

N.C. Division of Waste Management Public Information Officer Laura Leonard, (919) 707-8233, laura.leonard@ncdenr.gov 
Multistate Trust Communications Director Christine Amrhine, (540) 846-3163, ca@g-etg.com 

 

Notice of Public Availability Session and Public Meeting  
 

Kerr-McGee Superfund Site, Navassa, N.C. 
 

NEW DATE: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 
 

Navassa Community Center – 338 Main Street 
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